
News Update Monday April 19th
Good morning everyone.  

1. Just a few quick updates on school life here in Scoil Treasa. 
Thanks to you all for your support and cooperation.  Last week was a good week in school. Pupils have settled back in to their routines and are working hard.

2. I will answer some queries we had last week:

a. Yes, we will have Sports Day in late May.  It will be different from other years but be assured it will take place.

b. School Tours will also happen, again in a different format.  We won’t be travelling on a bus but we will have tours in our locality with a fun day planned for all classes.


c. The Drumcondra Tests will go ahead also this year.   We will be doing these tests online for the first time.

d. As part of our Relationship & Sexuality Education (R.S.E.) we will have talks for 5th & 6th Classes on June 8th with the Acord Team.


e. We still await news in relation to First Communion (3rdClasses) and Confirmation (6th Classes).  Fr. Peter will be in touch once he gets details from Archbishop Farrell.

f. The school photographer will also be in school in June for class and individual photographs

g. There will be a 6th Class Graduation Ceremony this year – format to be decided.

3. Enrolments for next year have taken place at this stage.  If, for any reason, your child is not returning to Scoil Treasa in September, please let me know as soon as possible.  We have a number of outside applications for classes throughout the school which we then may be able to facilitate. 

4. School will be closed on Monday May 3rd (Bank Holiday) and Tuesday may 4th (School Holiday).
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